
 

 

Our Ref:  KW/kmd/ PSHE 
 
8 July 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
You will be aware that as a part of your child’s education experience at Oldbury Wells School, 
we aim to promote personal wellbeing and development through a taught programme of 
Personal, Social, Health and Economic (PSHE) education.  This helps to give young people 
the knowledge, understanding, attitudes and practical skills they need to live healthy, safe, 
productive and fulfilled lives, both now and in the future. 
 
I am writing to let you know that we have updated our Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) 
policy and what is taught as part of this programme.  This is following the statutory guidance 
issued to schools – Relationships Education, Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) and 
Health Education.  You will find a copy of the RSE Policy on the school website: 

http://www.oldburywells.com/media/30251/relationships-and-sex-education-policy-for-
oldbury-wells-school-2021.pdf 
 
The Relationships and Sex Education lessons will be delivered as part of our school’s PSHE 
education programme which is taught throughout the school.  All teaching will take place in a 
safe learning environment and delivered by experienced staff.  
 
We will be writing to you again September to invite you to a parent consultation to find out 
more about what your child will learn.  
 
If you have any questions or queries with regards to the RSE policy, then please do not 
hesitate to email me at school katharine.warner@oldburywells.com or our PSHE co-ordinator 
Sophie Morgan sophie.morgan2@oldburywells.com.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Katharine Warner 
Assistant Headteacher 
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